
 

Donations for the kids of Manitou FC 

Growing Through the Game 

Dear Families, 

As the new soccer season begins, we recognize the value of teamwork and perseverance that soccer 
provides. Donations can assist in covering team fees for families facing financial challenges, allowing 
more children to participate. 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 

• Donate: Any amount you can give will make a difference. Every dollar helps us move closer to 
our goal of full inclusivity for all players. 

• Spread the Word: Share our initiative with friends, family, and neighbors who might be 
interested in supporting this cause. 

 
WHERE YOUR DONATIONS GO 

Raised funds will cover team fees for children facing financial difficulties. Donors may also personally 
support a specific child. 

HOW TO DONATE 

• Through your Playmetrics account. 
• By Mail: Send a check payable to Manitou FC to 4525 White Bear Parkway #214, White 

Bear Lake, MN  55110. 

Together, we can ensure no child is left on the sidelines. Your support changes lives by giving kids the 
chance to play and grow through soccer. Donations are tax-deductible, making your generosity even more 
impactful.  Thank you for making a difference. For questions or more information, feel free to reach out to 
Shelly at financedirector@manitoufc.org. Let’s create a community where every child can shine—on and 
off the field.  
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